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CJBOoO8- OT Kimberley Pena 

From: Kimberley Pena 

Sent: 
To : Patrick Wiggins 

Subject: RE: Qualified Reps 

Wednesday, January 02,2008 10:46 AM 

We will copy the below referenced DNs to the new docket. Thanks for your help. 

From: Patrick Wiggins 
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2008 10:42 AM 
To: Kimberley Pena 
Subject: RE: Qualified Reps 

yes - please. Thanks! 

From: Kimberley Pena 
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2008 7:54 AM 
To: Patrick Wiggins 
Subject: Qualified Reps 
Importance: High 

Patrick, we received requests for Qualified representatives (DNs 11 136-07 and 11 174-07) for FPL for the year 2008. 
Would you like us to copy these documents into Dkt. 080008? I think it would help when you are ready to issue the 
order. 

1 /2/2008 FPSC-C~~M:..IISS~T!H c t  E R K  


